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RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Kent ISD board approve the replacement of the Beltline Campus
exterior signage in the amount of $287,729.40. This amount includes Valley City Sign's proposal
totaling $274,028.00 and a 5% contingency to cover unforeseen issues discovered during

existing sign removal and installation.

BACKGROUND:

Existing signage on the Beltline campus is aged and past end-of-life. Rebranding work over the
past few years has developed a new signage standard that has been implemented at other Kent
ISD locations, including Lincoln Campus and Empower U sites.

Valley City Sign was awarded the previous design/installation competitive bid for initial signage
work at other locations. To maintain design consistency, it is recommended that the ISD honors
the previous competitive bid process in the awarding of this contract.

Planning for this project has included consultation with the Communications Department and the
Assistant Superintendent of Career and Talent Development.



